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NOTICE OF 2025 BUDGET ADOPTION MEETING 

Dear Meadows Community Residents, 

Your Board of Directors has completed the detailed planning process for our 2025 annual budget 

and will be voting on its adoption at our upcoming meeting on Thursday, November 14, 2024, at 

7:00 PM via Zoom. 

Over the past month, your directors have dedicated significant time across three meetings to 

carefully analyze and forecast our community's operating expenses for the coming year. This 

thorough process included our regular October board meeting and two special sessions focused 

specifically on budget development. 

The proposed 2025 budget, which is attached to this notice, reflects our best assessment of the 

funding needed to maintain our community's high standards while fulfilling our fiduciary 

responsibilities to all homeowners. One notable consideration in our planning has been the 

uncertainty surrounding insurance premium costs, which won't be finalized until our policy renewal 

in April. 

We strongly encourage all homeowners to review the proposed budget and share your thoughts 

with the Board. You can participate in several ways: 

 Attend the November 14th Zoom meeting and speak directly to the Board 

 Email your comments before the meeting to hoaboard@themeadowswgv.com 

 Submit written feedback for Board review 

To join the November 14th meeting, please use the pre-meeting registration link 

(zoom.us/meeting/register) to receive Zoom connection details for both video and phone 

participation options.   https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJwkd--vpjwrH9MukB2GPDK6pr43LFfyc3Mp 

The proposed budget and assessment structure will be formally voted on at this meeting. This is 

your community, and your input is valuable to us as we make these important financial decisions 

for the upcoming year. 

Sincerely, 

The Board of Directors 
The Meadows at World Golf Village  
The Meadows at Saint Johns Owners Association, Inc. 

Email:      info@themeadowswgv.com 
Website:   themeadowswgv.com 

Facebook: MeadowsWGVHOA 

Blog:        themeadowswgv.com/blog 
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